
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 12:58:29 PM

To:  Kitty Gordillo <kgordillo@hollywoodpal.org>

Subject:  Re: Letter of Support for the Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Kitty,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Thu, May 28, 2020 at 10:53 AM Kitty Gordillo <kgordillo@hollywoodpal.org> wrote:
Good Morning Ms. Nguyen,

Attached is a formal letter of support for the Hollywood Center Project.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
at either of the numbers listed below.

Thank you

Kitty Gordillo

-- 
Kitty Gordillo
Executive Director
Hollywood Police Activities League (Hollywood PAL)
1358 N. Wilcox Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90028
Office: 323 467 7114; Cell: 818 427 7485
www.hollywoodpal.org

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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